
 
 

January 12, 2021 

To Our Residents, Family Members, and staff: 

We are updating you with information regarding COVID-19, testing and the 

vaccine.  Currently we have 14residents and 9 staff members at Saint Francis 

Rehabilitation and Nursing Center that have tested positiveforCOVID-19.  We 

continue 72-hour testing using Binax rapid test and weekly PCR testing. Saint 

Francis Rehabilitation and Nursing Center is staying in very close communication 

with local and state health officials to ensure we are taking all the appropriate 

steps. The Massachusetts Department of Public Health was on site January 12, 

2021 for our Infection Control survey and there were no issues or concerns. 

We are thrilled to report that every resident and staff member that elected to 

receive the vaccination, received their first dose this past Tuesday January 12th.   

We will continue to provide you with updates as they become available. Our 

website is updated daily or more as needed.  Please visit 

www.saintfrancisrehab.com/coronavirus-community-updates for details. 

 

 
Sincerely,  

Katie Joyce 
Katie Joyce, Administrator 


